
Scotch Orchard Primary School 

 

Do you have 3 year old who is ready to start 
Nursery in January?  

Would you like them to mix with other chil-
dren in a safe and secure environment? 

 

Scotch Orchard is excited to be  
opening its Nursery to you! 

Wednesday 23rd and 30th  

November 2022  

10:45-11:45am 

A chance for you to meet other parents and for 
your child to explore and play with others.   
 

Our Nursery is run by a qualified teacher and 
meets all statutory safeguarding requirements 
 

Why not book your place today? 
 

Contact the school office to book. 

Nursery places are still available for January 2023.  
Please contact the school office for further details  
01543 227400 office@scotchorchard.staffs.sch.uk  


